
Upcoming Events 
 

October 10th-November 14th 

Yankee Candle Fundraiser for PTO  

 

October 26th 

Picture Retakes 

 

October 28th 

First Quarter Activity Night- 6-8pm 

 

October 29th 

Saturday School 8:30-11am 

 

October 31st 

Halloween– Black and Orange Day 

 

November 6th 

Daylight Savings Time Ends 

 

November 7th 

NO SCHOOL– Teacher In-service 

 

November 8th 

Election Day 

 

November 17th 

Fall Fundraiser Pickup 3:30-6:30pm in the café 

 

November 18th 

End of Q1 Box Top for Education Drive 

We had our 2nd Raider Way Celebration 
today! The gym was packed with students who 
made smart choices. Students were able to 
participate in the fun if they currently have less 
than 2 missing assignments and had less than 2 
office referrals this month.  
 
Students started the day dancing in the gym, 
decorating cookies in the cafeteria, and painting 
(with their feet!) pictures outside. What a great 
way to honor the smart choices students make at 
LBC! 
 

Take care of yourself. 
Take care of each other. 
Take care of this place. 

In addition, next week is National Red Ribbon 
Week. We will have a short assembly Friday 
morning during A/A and welcome the Two Rivers 
Elks as our guests. They will provide our students 
with red bracelets again this year as a reminder 
to be aware of the effects of drug use on 
individuals, families, and communities. 
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SHOPAROO AND HELP L.B. CLARKE! 

LBC is up to 85 supporters who have earned 
almost 26,000 Roo points (over $50) for the 
school! Please help us out. It’s super easy and 
doesn’t cost you a thing… 

Get started today: 
1. Download the free Shoparoo app from the 
Apple App Store or Google Play Store 
2. Select our school from the list and start taking 
pictures of your receipts . 
3. Earn even more Roo Points, or cash donations, 
by inviting others to join using your personal 
referral code. 

L.B. Clarke L.B. Clarke L.B. Clarke 

Middle SchoolMiddle SchoolMiddle School   

Take care of yourself, Take care of yourself, Take care of yourself, 

take care of each other, take care of each other, take care of each other, 

take care of this take care of this take care of this place.place.place.   

PICTURE RETAKES– OCTOBER 26TH 

If your child missed picture day, you weren’t 
happy with the first round of pictures, or just 
want some more, retake day is Wednesday, 
October 26th. Please have your child ready for 
pictures right away in the morning. The 
photographers will be here right away at the 
beginning of the day.  

BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION IS BACK! 

We had taken a hiatus from doing box tops at 
LBC, but they are now back! Simply clipping box 
tops and sending them in to your child’s A/A 
helps L.B. Clarke purchase things like playground 
equipment and materials for Raider Way Day 
activities. Thank you for your support! 
 
 
 
 
 

We will begin our quarter 1 Box Tops for 
Education Drive on Monday and it will run 
through Friday, November 18th.  
 
The A/A group with the most box tops in the 
school will have a pizza party at lunch during the 
week before Thanksgiving! The pizza will be served 
by Mrs. Spaeth and Mr. Wester. 
 
You can use the box top collection sheet on page 
3 of the newsletter, or send them in a baggie! 



 






